
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 


OFFICE OF

AIR AND RADIATION


April 23, 2009 

Dear Enterprise Storage Equipment Manufacturers and Other Interested Parties: 

This letter is intended to inform all stakeholders that the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
intends to continue its efforts towards the development of an ENERGY STAR® specification for 
enterprise data storage equipment. Following is an outline of EPA’s general goals and next steps. 

ENERGY STAR is a voluntary partnership between government, businesses, and purchasers designed to 
encourage the manufacture, purchase, and use of efficient products to help protect the environment. 
Products that earn the ENERGY STAR prevent greenhouse gas emissions by meeting strict energy 
efficiency guidelines. Manufacturers that qualify their products to meet ENERGY STAR requirements 
may use the label as a tool to educate their customers about the enhanced value of these products. To date:  

•	 More than 2,000 manufacturers are partnering with ENERGY STAR, 
•	 More than 40,000 product models carry the ENERGY STAR label across more than 50 

product categories, 
•	 More than 70% of Americans recognize the ENERGY STAR label, 
•	 Consumers have purchased more than 2.5 billion ENERGY STAR qualified products, and 
•	 Americans, with the help of ENERGY STAR, saved enough energy in 2008 to avoid 

greenhouse gas emissions equivalent to those from 29 million cars -- while saving $19 billion 
on utility bills. 

In the last several years, the energy saving opportunities in data centers have been well documented.  
However, barriers to energy efficiency still persist and need to be addressed.  EPA is pursuing a dual 
strategy to overcome these challenges by helping purchasers more easily identify energy efficient IT 
equipment with the use of the ENERGY STAR designation, and by encouraging organizations to 
benchmark the energy performance of their data centers.   

In pursuit of this strategy, EPA will introduce an ENERGY STAR Computer Server specification in the 
coming weeks.  In addition, EPA recently conducted a scoping effort to evaluate enterprise storage 
products for inclusion in the ENERGY STAR program.  EPA reviewed available market research and 
facilitated discussions with product manufacturers, industry associations, and other interested parties.  
EPA concluded that IT purchasers would benefit from access to standardized information about the 
energy performance of storage equipment made available through the ENERGY STAR program.  As a 
result, EPA intends to begin the specification development process.  Details on this process will be 
forthcoming in the next several weeks.   
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To be added to the enterprise storage e-mail distribution list, please send your full contact information to 
Stephen Pantano at spantano@icfi.com. To stay informed about the ENERGY STAR specification 
development process for computer servers and other EPA data center initiatives please visit: 
www.energystar.gov/datacenters. 

Thank you for your continued support of ENERGY STAR and please direct additional questions to 
Andrew Fanara at fanara.andrew@epa.gov or Stephen Pantano of ICF International, at 
spantano@icfi.com. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Fanara 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Climate Protection Partnerships Division 
ENERGY STAR Program Manager 
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